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As a business owner in Australia, I feel this bill will adversely affect my operations
towards my customers & be yet another imposition on small business, with no material
help towards stopping terrorism or other apparent threats. I disagree with the proposed bill
and urge the Government to scrap it.

Thank you, 
Mel Smith


